
 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to confirm what is required for P.E. lessons and fitness lessons this term. 

 

All students must wear the following: 

 Etonbury polo top 

 Navy blue shorts/skort 

 Navy blue football socks 

 Ear tape and hair ties (if required) 

 Trainers for Netball and Basketball lessons 

 Football boots and shin pads for Football lessons 

 Football boots and gum shield for Rugby lessons 

 Football boots for fitness lessons 

 

Students then have the choice of wearing: 

 Navy blue tracksuit bottoms instead of shorts/skort 

 Etonbury games/rugby top or navy blue jumper/tracksuit top 

 Baselayers (any colour, to be worn under their P.E. kit) 

 

All of the students know what activity they are doing and they will be informed with plenty of 

notice when they are changing activity. 

 

Sport specific items (gum shields, shin pads etc.) are not required for fitness lessons. 

 

Students who do not have the correct P.E. kit for their lessons will have a 10 minute break 

time detention. I appreciate your support with this matter. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss K. Thomas 

Head of P.E. 

 



 

 

 

 


